MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE MEMBERS OF
THE WEST VIRGINIA BRITISH CAR CLUB, INC.
February 1, 2014

Members of the West Virginia British Car Club met for its regular monthly meeting at
the Golden Corral in Cross Lanes, West Virginia. Those in attendance were:
L. Stonestreet; B. Michael; J. Sturgeon; R. McFarland; C. Burch (new member);
J. Beckett; L. Beckett; D. Blackwood; J. Chenoweth; J. Patrick; R. Patrick; D. Gross;
R. Reese; S. Evans; D. Neil; D. King; G. Evans; S. Iwing; E. Arentz; L. Kopelman;
K. Worthy; B. Halstead; T. Pauley (guest); D. Pauley (guest).

The meeting was called to order by President D. Blackwood at 9:39 a.m.
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Old Business: The minutes from the prior meeting which were previously

distributed by email were offered for approval. The motion was made by
J. Beckett for approval. J. Chenoweth seconds the motion.

Treasurer’s Report:

o Currently 55 members.
o Dues - 26 members paid; 24 members unpaid.
o Currently in the Treasury is $1,688.29.

Events Report:

o WVBCC did not participate in the West Virginia International Car Show
due to bad weather conditions.

Regalia Committee:

o D. Blackwood reports the Committee has met regarding the purchase of
Club T-shirts.

o T-shirts can now be ordered for $15.00 apiece.
o The shirts will be gray with graphics front and back.

o A sheet was circulated during the meeting for shirt sizes to be ordered for
Club members.

o B. Michael offers to order Club mugs for members interested.
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Miscellaneous:

D. Blackwood reminds all members of the NAMGBR to renew their

0
membership this year so that WVBCC can take advantage of the insurance
offered by this national organization.

o S. Evans will submit the re-atfiliation form with NAMGBR for the
upcoming year.

o G. Evans has agreed to write an article for submission to NAMGBR’s
magazine.

o R. Reese announces that the British Swap Meet in Chicagoland will be
held March 30-31.

o Additional upcoming events include Carlisle, Mid-Ohio and Pittsburgh. If
members are aware of other car events, please advise B. Michael so that
they may be posted on Club website.

o D. Blackwood introduces Clint Burch as a new member of the Club.
Burch is an owner of an Austin Healy.

o D. Blackwood asks members to consider offering ideas for a Club
gathering for this year. A suggestion was made for a cookout at
R. Reese’s garage.

o The tech session for April’s meeting will be held at R. Reese’s garage.

o Larry Kopelman announces that the Esquires will be playing at the Shrine
on February 1% to raise money for Make-A-Wish Foundation.
L. Kopelman invites all members to attend as his guest.

Adjournment:
o Meeting adjourned at 10:05 a.m.

Tech Session: Tom Pauley of the National Street Rod Association (NSRA-

USA.com) leads an excellent technical discussion regarding safety issues and
classic cars.



